
The Fellow Feathers of Fort Funston
Hang Gliding Club

Meeting Minutes
June 2, 2022

Meeting called to order at 7:35pm PST

In Attendance: 
● Jessica K., President
● Jeff M., Secretary
● Rob R., Clubhouse Manager
● Steve R., GGNRA Liaison, Treasurer
● Chris V.
● Richard S..

Absent:
● Takeo E., Training Bowl Admin
● George A., Tech Officer

 
Guests and New Members: 

● Robin T.
 

Notable Flights: 
● Richard S. and Alex (H3) flew Memorial Day weekend at Tollhouse
● Jess, Avi, Mike S, Todd, Abhishek, Paul, and a few others flew Diablo
● Several folks flew Funston and Mission last weekend
● Steve R. is back in the air!
● Jeff’s first Funston beach landing
● Chris V., Doug K., and JT flew Waddell
● Some folks flew at the St. Helena fly-in

 
President’s Report (Jessica): 

● Accident at Ed Levin on Monday, May 30. Wings of Rogallo is leading an accident review. We ask
that everyone please refrain from discussing or sharing any details about the incident (especially
on social media) until the review is finished and when/if announcements are made public by the
Wings of Rogallo and the family. And even at that point to do so judiciously. It’s a tremendous
loss for the families, the community, and the sport and we all need to be considerate and
respectful at this time.

● June 24-25 - Hat Creek - Fly your Glass Off (Clark Frentzen)

VP’s Report (Chris): 
● Up to date with stickers and zero traffic in PO Box

 
Secretary’s Report (Jeff):
● Will check member sign-ups since beginning of year and mail out thank you card for donors



Treasurer’s Report (Steve):
● CD: $12,005.62
● Checking: $13,443.84
● Total: $25,449.46
● Expenses:  $0
● Dues won’t increase in the next year

Clubhouse Manager’s Report (Rob): 
● Clubhouse dues are mostly up to date
● 4 people haven’t paid yet. Steve has spoken with 2 of them and expects payment soon.
● 11 empty spaces in clubhouse
● Member stickers have all been mailed
● Bush watering is going well

 
GGNRA Liaison’s Report (Steve): 

● Nothing of note to report 

Tandem Administrator Report (Richard): 
● 4 pilots have active USHPA ratings

Safety Director’s Report (Richard): 
● Richard has worked on a first draft of the incident reporting form and the board will

review/update

Tech Officer’s Report (George):
● N/A

Training Bowl (Takeo): 
● N/A
● Takeo received a basic instructor rating…nice!

 
Old Business:

● Steve has spoken to Pat about introducing students to the Fledglings FB group

New Business:
● Rob R. is selling a T2C
● Robin shared some Funston stories

Meeting adjourned at 8:07pm PST


